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Date: 01-Jun-2000 03:47pm
From: Mary Beth Mihalik
mmihalik@swa.org
Dept:
Tel No:

To: 'Scott Sheplak TAL 850/488-1344" ( Scot/t:.Sheplak@dep.state.fl.us)

ccC: Richard Statom ext. 4612 (

/0O=SOLID.WASTE.AUTHORITY.OF. PBC/CU=SWA . KINGDOM/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Richard@swa.org

Subject: Re: Waste List

Scott,

Afler reviewing the attached change to the PROPOSED Title V Permit. Selid

Waste Authority's comments are as foflows:

1). Instead of adding a new section (b} for (2} Unauthorized Fuel, SWA is

suggesting that the two items in section (b) concerning the matter of
biomedical/biclogical wastes be combined with section 2{a) and be

renumbered as (10) & (11). SWA is also recommending that the language
"shall not knowingly bum:" be used in section (a) for all wastes listed in

this section.

2). It is SWA's understanding that [tem (2) (a) {9) beryHium-containing
waste. as defined in 40 CFR 61, Subpart C was not applicable and not going
to be included in the permnit. However. it this item is kept. SWA is asking
that a footnote be added to the permit which references EPA's determination

letter dated April 6. 2000 regarding the applicability of the emission
standard 40 CFR 61. Subpart C to MSW's.

I will call you on Friday, June 2nd. as a follow-up to this email.
Thank you,

Mary Beth Mihalik
Environmental Compliance Coordinator

From: Scott Sheplak TAL 850/488-1344 [SMTP:Scott.Sheplak@dep.state.fl.us]

Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2000 9:47 AM
To: Richard Statom ext. 4612; Marybeth Mihahlik ext. 4613
Subject: Waste List

For statewide consistency 1'd like to make the attached change to the
PROPOSED

Title V permit. Please review and advise.

Scott M, Sheplak. P, E. Administrator
Title V Section

Department of Environmental Protection
850/921-9532

scott.sheplak(@dcp state.Ml.us
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